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DATE: December 19, 2022 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Wendy Cox, Procurement Director 
 
SUBJECT:   Addendum #1 to Request for Qualifications 37566 – Southern District 
  Density-Dependent Model 
 
As a result of inquiries, concerning the response due date, please note the correct date 
is shown on Page 1 of the solicitation document, which is by 2:00 p.m., January 
26, 2023. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM 
provided in the solicitation document on Page 16.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this solicitation, please e-mail me at 
wcox@sjrwmd.com.   
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